
GREENS LIAISON REPORT – July 2022 
 
 
Dear Members 
 

• Fairway and tee yardage discs have had grass trimmed around 
them. 

• Course was sprayed for weeds last week. 
• Work on 2nd hole started this week, to hopefully finish the stone to 

go in the cages. 
• Spoke to Head Greenkeeper to create areas of wild flower 

meadows for next year, for example between the 9th and 10th 
end of tree line on right of 9th. 

• Believe we need to plan ahead to ensure all bins etc emptied at 
end of Captains Day in the future. 

• New flag (Union Jack) was supplied and has been flying this week. 
• Will ask when the lake at 2 will be refilled (noted very low at 

present). 
• Area now zoned off around the concrete bunker at 10th hole.  

Thank you to Lee Woodward for the rule plaque to protect the 
area. 

• Toilets were cleaned ready for Captain’s Day. 
• Paths were hoed/weeded ready for Captain’s Day 

 
Please do not hesitate to contact me during the year with any further 
queries regarding the course. 
 
Yours 
I MacDonald 
Greens Liaison 


